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Leighton, Adele

From: Davis, Lori on behalf of PUC

Sent:  Tuesday, August 25, 2009 9:05 AM
To: Leighton, Adele

Subject: FW: PSNH Rate changes

Hi Adele,
This is a PUC email for the docket file in DE 09-035.
Tx so much

Lori

From: Bryant Hardwick [mailto:bryantandkerry@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2009 8:38 AM

To: PUC

Subject: PSNH Rate changes

Please do not allow PSNH to change rates so that they are based less on usage. I am willing to pay more
per unit in order to meet PSNH's needs and encourage conservation. The scheme PSNH has proposed
runs counter to all the research into what encourages conservation and will penalize entities trying to do
their part to be as efficient as possible with finite resources while rewarding waste, to the detriment of
all. Thanks.-Kerry Hardwick

129 Portland Ave

Dover, NH 03820

9/18/2009



